of Kansans believe government
should be required to publish
public notices in print and
digital newspapers as a
service to the community

The right of the people to keep
a free & transparent press
Is obligatory for us citizens.
Public notices belong in
newspapers!

Leavenworth County resident

KansasPublicNotices.com
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